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Welcome to the latest edition of our newly formulated newsletter ‘Tipperary Together’. The ‘Tipperary 

Together’ newsletter will issue at the end of each month and will be a broader community focused 

newsletter showcasing supports and content of interest to community based groups and individuals. 

This issue includes information on:    
 
• Tipperary Age Friendly EXPO      BBQ Safety Tips 
• Public Participation Network (PPN) News  Tipperary Arts Office news 
• Tony Leahy Bursary        Stroke Conference 
• Youthwork Tipperary Chatline      Local Link 
• Tipperary Sports Partnership news    ETB Courses on Fashion & Design 
• Rights of Young Workers       Science of Positive Psychology 
• Tipperary Arts Office        Useful Services in Tipperary 
 

Contact Us: 

Phone: 0818 06 5000  

Email: custmomerservices@tipperarycoco.ie 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/tipperarycc 

Twitter:  https://twitter.com/tipperarycoco 





It’s that time of year when the BBQ comes out, please remember some basic BBQ safety tips 

In the event of an emergency ring 999 or 112 

                                                                       BBQ Safety Tips 
Gas and charcoal BBQ grills should only be used outdoors 

• Place BBQ well away from the home, decking rails and out from under eaves and overhanging branches 

• Keep children and pets away from the BBQ area 

• Keep your grill clean by removing grease or fat build up. 

• Never leave the BBQ unattended 

• Always ensure your BBQ lid is open before lighting it 

If there is an Emergency remember stay calm and ring 999 or 112 

Charcoal BBQ’s 

There are several ways to get your charcoal ready to use 

If you use starter fluid, use only charcoal starter fluid. Never add charcoal fluid or any other flammable liquid to the fire 

Keep Charcoal fluid out of reach of children and away from the heat source  

When you are finished leave the coals completely cool before disposing in a metal container 

Gas BBQ’s 

Check the gas tank, hose and valves for leaks before using it for the first time each year by carrying out the soapy bubble water test. 

Check the integrity of the hose and tank 

It is good practice to replace the hose and regulator every 5 years 

Always keep the gas tank upright 

Turn off the gas at the tank when you have finished cooking 

That all being said if you are planning a BBQ be safe and enjoy it from All at Tipperary Fire and Rescue Service 

 



 

We Need You! 
We are looking for volunteers who can generously give a small amount of time monthly to the Tipperary PPN to join our board, called the       

secretariat, the day-to-day management team, a bunch of great people. 

The main decisions to be made are to support the staff and the work of the PPN. Other decisions, such as the budget and annual workplan, are 

approved by all the PPN member groups at the twice yearly Plenary meetings. You don’t have to do it all! 

Though we are based in Thurles, we do blended meetings monthly to suit your lifestyle for 10 months in the year. 

If you do want to attend meetings in-person, we ensure that you are not out of pocket and you can claim travel expenses.  

 

 

Currently, there are four vacancies in the two North Tipperary Municipal Districts (MD): 

Nenagh MD Environmental pillar rep   Nenagh MD Social Inclusion pillar rep 

Thurles Environmental pillar rep    Thurles community & Voluntary pillar rep 

 

There are various subgroups to volunteer for, if you have the interest &, possibly, the experience, such as, Finance, Event Planning, Staff Support 

etc, but they are not compulsory. 

Please contact Ruth to find out more about the PPN voice and how to be part of the PPN community on 087 4567111 or email her on   

 coordinator@ppntipperary.ie 

mailto:coordinator@ppntipperary.ie


Here is a link providing some information on the Tony Leahy Bursary which is now open for applications for 

2023. Closing date is 25th August. You might know someone who would be interested in having support to  

progress their career path through some of the options provided through the bursary. 

Further information and application portal here: 

TONY  LEAHY  BURSARY 

https://scanner.topsec.com/?d=1464&r=show&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mentalhealthireland.ie%2Feducation%2F%3Fexternal%3D1&t=737c6a9a99b3d9ea5dddbd14dc6ecc88abf7cda3


STROKE  CONFERENCE 





The Tipperary Town Community Sports Hub are delighted to announce activities in MUGA (Multi Use Games Area) on         
St Michael’s Avenue, Tipperary Town. This will include 3 weeks of Soccer with FAI coach and 3 weeks of Basketball with a 
Basketball Ireland coach. This programme starts on July 4th and costs €5 plus booking fee. Register on this link https://
bit.ly/3qLtDLB 
 
Tipperary Sports Partnership are hosting                              on the River Suir for 12-18-year olds from the 26th 
to 30th June. 
Morning Session 10am - 12.30pm Afternoon Session 1.30pm - 4pm 
Register on this link https://bit.ly/3X8AbjB 

 
                   on the River Suir for 10-18 year olds from the 3rd-7th July. 
Morning Session 10am - 12.30pm Afternoon Session 1.30pm - 4pm 
Register on this link https://bit.ly/3CAMZ8V 
 

TSP teamed up with Nenagh Hockey Club and Hockey Ireland to deliver a Hockey4All Taster Session. The participants had a 
great time in the sunshine learning the basic skills of hockey in a fun, safe environment, under the guidance of a fantastic 
group of coaches from Nenagh Hockey club. This event was such a success, that Nenagh Hockey club are going to run a 
block of Hockey4All sessions, starting next Thursday 22nd June, from 6:30pm-7:30pm. For more information and to register 
your interest, contact Olivia on 086 6054411. 

 

Well done to our Co-Ordinator Valerie Connolly who participated in the game of two halves last weekend at the official  

opening of Fethard Town Park. 

Tipperary Sports Partnership recently hosted an Activator Taster Session -                    at Fethard Town Park. This 
taster proved very popular.  

TIPPERARY SPORTS PARTNERSHIP 

https://bit.ly/3qLtDLB
https://bit.ly/3qLtDLB
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F3X8AbjB%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2MIfdLV-eMssSiwMC2LsGF8oZtN7YBfI4W6KaRcCYfdbMkZYMNg5UrW2U&h=AT0IWtYCYc3RntwH-MburinMnbbveD076a5wts5GetIqssW5cq62VtBT_vIU8f08VABAPaQ_UPP38wDsADMztsLyQjiy8sazeIZ5eLNe0_wlBc4LZz-K26Edo7
https://bit.ly/3CAMZ8V


 

I just turned 15 and have finished school for the summer, can I get a summer job?  

You can get a summer job, but if you are a young worker and in full-time education, you are protected by different employment laws than adults. 
The laws do not apply if you are employed by a close relative. 

If you are aged between 14 and 18 and work for an employer, you are a young worker. The law sets out different rules for youn g workers        
depending on their age: 

• Workers aged 14 and 15 are classed as ‘children’ 

Workers aged 16 and 17 are classed as ‘young persons’ 
 
What do I need to give to the employer so I can work? 

You must show the employer a copy of your birth certificate or provide other proof of your age.  

Because you are under 16, you must also get written permission from your parent or guardian.  

How many hours can I work? 

The number of hours you can work and the types of jobs you can do, depends on your age.  

The working hours for young people are regulated by the Protection of Young Persons (Employment) Act 1996. 

Because you are under 16, you can’t work a regular full-time job.  

Employers can employ children aged 14 and 15 years on light work as follows: 

• Children aged 14 or over can work during the school holidays, up to 7 hours in any day or 35 in any week. 

• Children over 15 but under 16 can work up to 8 hours a week during school term time. 

• Children under 16 can work up to 8 hours a day and 40 hours a week if they are on an approved work experience or educational programme. 

• Children under 16 must have at least 21 days off work during summer holidays. 

 
What breaks am I entitled to? 

Because you are under 16, you are entitled to 30 minutes rest break after every 4 hours of work, and 14 consecutive hours off between shifts. 

You must have 2 days off a week. 

 
Read more about working hours for young people on https://bit.ly/YoungWorkersRights or call us on 0818 07 4000 
(Monday to Friday, 9am to 8pm). 

RIGHTS  OF  YOUNG  WORKERS 

https://scanner.topsec.com/?d=1464&r=show&u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.irishstatutebook.ie%2F1996%2Fen%2Fact%2Fpub%2F0016%2Findex.html&t=314a6ec8afd2046e3320a1759b67330d39b4a897
https://scanner.topsec.com/?d=1464&r=show&u=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FYoungWorkersRights&t=ed03fbbac0a41098f9e1031b9f1f5b923dfdb543


Community Services  



ETB  COURSES 



Tipperary Arts Office information 

To stay up to date on what's going on in Tipperary's Artistic         
Communities, check out the latest Newsletter below  
https://www.tipperarycoco.ie/arts/current-news-letter 

 
If you would like to be part of our mailing list please send an 
email with "Subscribe" in the subject line 
to: artsoffice@tipperarycoco.ie 
Follow us on Social Media at: Facebook: https://
www.facebook.com/tipperaryartsoffice/ 
Twitter: @Tipperaryarts 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Follow @intheopenclonmel on Facebook & @intheopenarts on 
Twitter for updates on this Arts Council funded programme. 

Tipperary Heritage Office information 

You will find the latest Tipperary Heritage Office Newsletter  
below, which contains information on current opportunities and 
events. 

https://www.tipperarycoco.ie/tipperary-heritage-office-
newsletter 

If you would like to be part of our mailing list please send an 
email with "Subscribe" in the subject line 
to: heritage@tipperarycoco.ie 
Follow us on Facebook and Instagram: Tipperary Heritage    
Office. 

 

 

 
 

Goldfinch on Knapweed 

Community Services 

https://www.tipperarycoco.ie/arts/current-news-letter
mailto:artsoffice@tipperarycoco.ie
https://www.facebook.com/tipperaryartsoffice/
https://www.facebook.com/tipperaryartsoffice/
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mailto:heritage@tipperarycoco.ie


Contact Numbers & Helplines 

“Tipperary PPN website 

www.ppntipperary.ie  is the host for 

the community resources for Tipperary 

Together for Tipperary.  

As part of the Tipperary Together     

Campaign we have setup a Tipperary 

Community YouTube Channel showcasing 

videos and content produced in          

Tipperary. 

Visit www.events.whatsonintipp.ie to    

register your community event or to see 

what events are happening. 

ALONE setup a dedicated Coronavirus      

helpline for Older People 0818 222 024, if 

you have any    concerns or queries about 

COVID 19 call ALONE’s dedicated support. line 

8am to 8pm. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTh1z7xr6bfHiPlFyjgllYQ

